EMA DIRECTOR’S REPORT
May 2021

Remotely attended Knox County EMA Directors meeting.

Cleaned / removed EMA items from generator shed to allow for Library storage
space since generator is now stored inside due to cold stress on battery.

Monitored storm activities, possible power outages from wind/rain on 5/26/21.

Reviewed all engineering plans for proposed Island Road grant project.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community
Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at
the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted

Betty N. Thomas
EMA Director
So. Thomaston, ME



